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Consider recommendations regarding ERG Operating Company, LLC Foxen Petroleum Pipeline (R/P File No.:
003822), Santa Maria, Fifth District, as follows:

a) Approve the adoption (Second Reading) of the Ordinance granting the Public Pipeline Franchise to ERG to
facilitate ERG’s Foxen Petroleum Pipeline Project; and

b) Find that pursuant to California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines Section 15162, there are no
substantial changes proposed in the recommended actions regarding a public franchise for the Foxen Petroleum
Pipeline Project that will require major revisions to the Environmental Impact Report (13EIR-00000-00002),
certified by the Santa Barbara County Planning Commission on March 11, 2015, on file with the State
Clearinghouse as file No. 2013061011; no substantial changes have occurred with respect to the circumstances
under which the project is undertaken; and there is no new information of substantial importance that has come
to light regarding environmental effects of the project or of the sufficiency or feasibility of mitigation measures;
and therefore approval of the recommended actions is within the scope of the project covered by the previously
certified EIR and no new environmental document is required.
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